
OFFICIAL STATEMENT 
RELATING TO STUDENTS 
WITH CONTAGIOUS 
DISEASES
South Texas College recognizes that contagious 
diseases are a serious threat to public health 
and is committed to encouraging an informed 
and educated response to issues and questions 
concerning these diseases.

No individual with Human Immunodeficiency 
Virus (HIV) or Hepatitis B Virus (HBV) will be 
discriminated against in employment, admission 
to academic programs, health benefits, or access 
to facilities.

Students with HIV or HBV infection may attend 
any STC function or event as long as they are 
physically and mentally able to participate, 
perform assigned work and pose no health risks to 
others.

All information regarding the medical status of 
South Texas College faculty, staff and students is 
confidential.
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